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4 December 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Advent Service 
Wednesday 18 December 2024 
5.00 – 7.00pm 
 
We would like to invite you to our Advent Service, which will be held in school on Wednesday 18 December 2024.  
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the Microsoft Form to indicate how many tickets you would like 
https://forms.office.com/e/xycrBmj1j9. 
 
If you have any questions about this event, please do not hesitate to contact me in school.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs Davies 
Assistant Curricular Leader for Religious Education 
Catholic Formation, Prayer & Liturgy Coordinator  
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